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August 31, 2020 
►GRANT SCOPE AMENDMENT ◄ 

Aquatic Invasive Species 
Grant# AIRR23619.3 

Grant Amount:  $20,000.00 
 
Dave Ferris, County Conservationist 
Burnett County Land Conservation Department 
7410 County Rd K, #109 
Siren, WI 54872 

Dear Mr. Ferris: 

Your request to change the project scope for Northwest Regional Zebra Mussel Early Detection & 
Response has been approved. 

The project scope has been revised as follows:   This scope is being amended to complete calcium 
monitoring on a suite of pre-approved lakes in 2020.  A summary report that compares the results to 
the predications of zebra mussels suitability model will be provided as a deliverable.  

Please consider this letter your amendment for the change in project scope and attach it to your copy of 
the original agreement.   

Feel free to contact me at Jill.Sunderland@wisconsin.gov, if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
Jill Sunderland 
 
Jill Sunderland 
Environmental Grant Specialist 
Bureau of Community Financial Assistance 
 
C:  Pamela Toshner - NOR 
 


